
December
Eighth
1932.

Rev. R. P. Mackay, D.B.,
439 Confederation Life Chambers, 
Toronto,Ont.

Dear Reverend Maokay:-
Replying to your letter of 

December 7th, I shall be very glad to welcome the 
Rev. Dr. R. A. King of India to MoCill.

Please inform him that I shall be glad 
to see him at my office in the Arts Building, MoCill 
University, at 12 o'clock, noon, on Monday the 18th 
instant. I shall expect him to have lunch with me 
after our interview.

Yours faithfully.


